Duke POweER COMPANY
P.O. BOX 33189
CHARLOTTY, N.C, 28242
HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE
VIGE PHESIDENT : (704) 375-4n31

September 6, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370
Proposed Technical Specifications
Reactor Coolant System Vent System

Dear Mr. Denton:

Attached are proposed license amendments to Facility Operating Licenses NPF-9
and NPF-17 for McGuire Nuclear Station Units 1 and 2, respectively. The
proposed Technical Specifications are submitted in response to NRC Generic
Letter 83-37 and NRC letter dated August 3, 1984,

These proposed Technical Specifications provide the operability and
surveillance requirements for the Reactor Coolant System (RCS) Vent System
which has been installed pursuant to TM1 Action Plan Item II, B.2. The
proposed specification is based on the model Standard Technical Specifications
provided in Generic Letter 83-37, with one exception. The exception is the
periodic surveillance requirement to verify flow. A technical discussion of
this is provided in Attachment 2.

Attachment 1 contains the proposed Technical Specification changes. Attachment
2 discusses the Justification and Safety Analysis to support the proposed
changes. Attachment 3 pruvides an analysis performed in accordance with the
standards contained in 10 CFR 50.92 as required by 10 CFR 50.91. This

analysis concludes that the proposed amendments have been reviewed and have
been determined to have no adverse safety or environmental impact.

This request involves one application for amendment to McGuire's Technical

Specifications. Accordingly, pursuant teo 10 CFR 170.21, a check for $150.00
is enclosed.
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Please feel free to contact us if you require any additional information.

Very truly yours,

SR 8 T

Hal B. Tucker
RLG/mjf

cc: Mr, James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr, R. Birkel

Project Manager

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D, C. 20555

W. T. Orders
Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station
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HAL B. TUCKER, being duly sworn, states that he is Vice President of Duke
Power Company; that he is authorized on the part of said Company to sign
and file with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission this revision to the McGuire
Nuclear Station License Nos. NPF-9 and NPF-17 and that all -tatements and
matters set forth therein are true and correct to the best of his kiowledge.
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al B, Tucker, Vice President

Subscribed and sworn to before me this 6th day of September, 1984,

Notary Public

My Commission Expires:

September 20, 1984
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